July 23, 1945

Mre Fo We lang
State Office Building

Atlanta, Geergia
Dear Mre Lang:

I am sending you a copy of a letter to me firom
Mr. Judson Hyames inguiring about your Normalizer, along
with a carbon copy of my reply to him,

Doctor Haddock of Shawnee, Oklahoma was in for a
visit with me here this past week. We played a lot of golf
together, He still swears by his arch normalizer. He said
that he had been able to take the arch supports entirely out
of his shoes, and his feet give him no trouble whatsoever.

' He told me that he had sold a great number for
you down there at Shawnee by his recommendation. I thought
you might be interested.

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education
Varsity Basketball Coach
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